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Motion following Notice of Motion – Remembrance Day crosswalk 

 

THAT Administration provide a report by end of March 2024 with a proposed design for a 

Remembrance Day crosswalk, outlining the costs and whether it can be accommodated 

within existing budgets, and with a recommendation for the most appropriate location, with 

a plan for the said crosswalk to be installed in time for Remembrance Day 2024. 

 

Background 

At the November 14, 2023 Council meeting, Councillor Parks served the Notice of Motion to 

be presented for debate at the November 28, 2023 Council meeting. 

 

 


